
 

16.07.2020 

NOTICE 

PROSPECTIVE  STUDENTS  WHO WANT TO TAKE ADMISSION IN 

NETAJI NAGAR COLLEGE ARE HEREBY INSTRUCTED TO  SEE  THE 

COLLEGE WEBSITE ON A REGULAR BASIS. ALL INFORMATION 

RELATING TO ADMISSION FOR THE SESSION 2020-21 WILL BE 

UPLOADED IN THE COLLEGE WEBSITE.  

THE COLLEGE HAS ALREADY UPLOADED GOVERNMENT 

NOTIFICATION FOR ADMISSION FOR THE SESSION 2020-21. 

 

DR.  BISWAJIT  BHADRA 

Teacher-in-charge 

Netaji Nagar College 


